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Grundfos pauses its business activities in Russia
02-Mar-2022

We remain deeply concerned about the continued military actions instigated in Ukraine. We are continuously assessing and following the situation and we need to have full overview of the sanctions. However, we can already see the impacts on our operational integrity. This means we need to adapt to an evolving situation with increased and escalating complexity. 
Grundfos will therefore pause its business activities in Russia.
This decision means we pause all activities at our production facility and in our sales offices across Russia. No products will be delivered, and no new orders will be accepted for the time being.
Our focus is now on our employees in Russia and Ukraine and supporting them in the best way. We will also do things right towards our stakeholders and we will keep maintaining our offices and our factory to be ready to open again when the situation allows us to do so.
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